

6181 South Jane Avenue Pahrump, NV 89061 Phone: 775-751-4889

Fax Number: 775-751-5094

## Mrs. Meagan Hoffmann, Principal Mr. Brian Todd, Assistant Principal

September 2022

Re: Journey to highly qualified teachers

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Floyd Elementary School, as part of compliance with Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), Title 1, part A, sends this notice to advise you of the following information:

Your student(s) are being taught by one or more individuals who are in the process of meeting the highly qualified teacher requirements. In the State of Nevada, highly qualified consists of completing a teacher licensure program, in which some of our teachers are currently completing. Upon completion, all of our teachers will be highly qualified by the Nevada Department of Education.

Please know that your child is still being taught by a great educator, who is not only fulfilling, but exceeding in knowledge, when teaching the required state standards for the respective subject areas, regardless of the current status on the path of highly qualified.

If you have any questions, please contact our office, 775-751-4889...

Sincerely,

Meagan Hoffmann Floyd Elementary School, Principal